
Greetings:

Thank you for your interest in Noble/The Arc of Greater Indianapolis! We are committed to meeting your needs on 
a variety of disability issues we face every day, by providing you with the information and resources you need to 
make informed decisions. Together, we can help you and your family pursue your dreams and participate in this 
community we share.

We are a chapter of The Arc US and The Arc of Indiana. By joining Noble/The Arc of Greater Indianapolis, you also 
become a member of The Arc US and The Arc of Indiana and will receive their informative publications, as well 
as our monthly online newsletter. If you or a family member receives services from Noble, you are automatically a 
member. Otherwise, you are welcome to join by completing the information below and returning it to:		
				    Noble/The Arc of Greater Indianapolis
				    Attn: Rita Davis
				    7701 E. 21st Street
				    Indianapolis, IN 46219

Our advocacy efforts on behalf of individuals with disabilities are guided by several position statements. These 
statements, which are in accord with the mission of The Arc of the US and The Arc of Indiana, represent our core 
values that each person—regardless of ability—is entitled to the same rights and benefits. 

One of the most important tasks of The Arc is advocacy on issues affecting individuals with disabilities and their 
families. By visiting our website at www.mynoblelife.org, you’ll find information on: 
	 n  State and federal legislative issues that affect you
	 n  Who your representatives are and how to contact them
	 n  Links to other advocacy organizations

Our government leaders in Washington, D.C. and Central Indiana are there to represent us when they consider 
legislation and funding issues. It’s important for each of us to be informed and let our elected leaders know how 
these issues affect us. 

If you have any questions or want more information on Noble/The Arc of Greater Indianapolis, please e-mail me at 
j.huffman@mynobleoflife.org or call me at 317-375-2708.

Sincerely,

Julia Huffman, President and CEO 

Welcome to Noble/The Arc of Greater Indianapolis!
Complete the information below and return it to Noble, Attn: Rita Davis, 7701 E. 21st Street, Indianapolis, IN 46219.

name

address

city, state, zipcode

phone number			   e-mail address

Membership is free for families 
receiving Noble services. For all 
others, membership is $15. Please 
make checks payable to Noble.


